Dear All,

We hope this email finds you well!

Thank you for sharing your thoughts regarding an alternative for the cancelled 2020 Annual Meeting. 

We are very pleased to confirm that a half-day OPSYRIS Virtual Meeting will take place on Friday, 18th of September 2020! Participation will be free. We will soon open a call for proposals for talks themed around stroke research and services relevant to COVID-19, including: remote assessments and interventions, resources for patients, staff training, and supporting staff well-being. Further details will be communicated shortly. 


In the meantime, we would like to invite you to take part in a symposium organised by the World Federation for NeuroRehabilitation on the impact of COVID-19 on neurorehabilitative care and research. The event is taking place next Tuesday, 26th May, from 13.00 UK time. Please find the programme and registration link in the flyer below. 


We hope you have a lovely weekend.

Best wishes,

OPSYRIS Team
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The Impact of Covid19 on Neurorehabilitative Care and Research

A wFNR Symposium

Chairs: David Good MD & Wayne Feng MD MS

« Association of Covid19 with Stroke and Other Neurological
Diseases
«  Wayne Feng MD MS, Duke University Medical Center, USA

« Managing Covid19 Patients in an Inpatient
Neurorehabilitative unit
« Volker Hoemberg MD, SRH Rehabilitation Center, Germany

« ltalian Experience and Criteria for the Resumption of
Rehabilitation Activity
« Caterina Pistarini MD, Istituto Maugeri Genova, ltaly

+ Clinical Research Questions During the COVID-19 Pandemic: the
Neurorehabilitation Perspective

« Thomas Platz MD, University of Greifswald, Germany
Presentations & Discussion on May 26/Tuesday 8-10am EST/New York Time

Event is free but registration is required (click here) ‘




